
 

Resolution –Shrimp Dumping  Town Council  

 

TOWN COUNCIL 

STAFF REPORT 
 

MEETING DATE: December 12, 2023 

PROJECT: 
Consideration of a Resolution Encouraging Governor Henry 
McMaster to Declare an Economic Disaster Due to the Dumping 
of Imported Shrimp into the United States Market 

PROJECT MANAGER: 
Heather Colin, AICP 
Assistant Town Manager 

 
 

RECOMMENDATION:   
 
Town Council approve the Resolution presented as Attachment 2 and the associated letter (Attachment 
3) addressed to Governor Henry McMaster requesting and encouraging him to declare an economic 
disaster due to the dumping of imported shrimp into the United States market. 
 
 
NEXT STEPS: 
 
Should Town Council approve the Resolution and attached letter, the letter will be forwarded to the  
Governor’s office and all South Carolina representatives.  Town staff will also provide a copy to SoLoCo, 
Southern Lowcountry Regional Committee and other municipalities in the region, to request their 
support. 
 
ATTACHMENTS: 
 

1. Presentation 

2. Resolution 

3. Letter Addressed to Governor Henry McMaster 

4. Proposed Motion 


